
Navy’s Heliborne EW Pods Set
for Delivery at Year’s End
ARLINGTON, Va. — Lockheed Martin is set to deliver to the Navy
the first Advanced Off-Board Electronic Warfare AOEW pods at
the end of 2019, the company’s program manager said.

The first set of pods is on track for delivery in December
2019  or  January  2020,  said  Joe  Ottovanio,  director  of
electonic warfare solutions for Lockheed Martin, speaking to
reporters May 1 in Arlington.

Ottoviano also said the program expects a Milestone C decision
for Low-Rate Initial Production of the AOEW pod in December.

The AOEW is a pod designed to be carried aloft by and MH-60R
or  MH-60S  helicopter  and  function  as  an  extension  of  a
warship’s SLQ-32(V)6 electronic warfare system.
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